
The following is a copy of Clause 4, Report No. 15-2005 of the Executive Committee, which 
was DEALT WITH AS STATED by City Council at its meeting held on October 17, 2005: 
 
4. Destination Complex 
 (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
 
RECOMMENDATION: that the information be received. 
 
Attached is a report of the City Manager dated October 4, 2005 outlining steps that have been taken to 
date regarding the Destination Complex at River Landing. 
 
Items B5 – B12 inclusive of Communications to Council were brought forward and considered. 
 
“B5) Camille Mitchell, Honorary Chairperson 
 The Mendel Foundation, dated October 12 
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
 
 
B6) Marie Lannoo and Daniel Shapiro, dated October 13 
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
 
 
B7) Huy Dang, dated October 13 
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
 
 
B8) Wendy Weseen, dated October 14 
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
 
 
B9) Mary Cone, dated October 14 
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
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B10) Hazel Macza, Chair, Gallery Group Executive, Foundation member 
 Alison Lawlor, Member, Gallery Group Executive 
 Bev Caldwell, Art Appreciation Volunteer 
 Mendel Art Gallery, dated October 12      
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
 
 
B11) Irving Josephson, dated October 15 
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2) 
 
 
B12) Skip Kutz, President 
 Saskatchewan Arts Alliance, dated October 17 
 
Submitting comments with respect to the proposal for the Mendel Art Gallery to move to River 
Landing.  (File No. CK. 4130-2)” 
 
IT WAS RESOLVED: that the letters be forwarded to the Mendel Art Gallery Board of Directors and 

that the Mendel Art Gallery Board of Directors be invited to meet with the 
Executive Committee at its meeting to be held October 24, 2005. 

 


